
Notice to Outremont residents 
 

 

The new vignette for residents  
is not available yet   

 
 
 

The annual parking vignette for residents is not available yet at the 
Outremont Accès Montréal office at 543, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-
Catherine. This new red vignette marked zone 1 will cover the entire 
borough territory.  
 

In order to facilitate the transition for residents, there will be a grace 
period until the end of December 2019 and vehicles without vignettes 
will not be ticketed in two-hour maximum parking zones. 
 

Please note that this grace period will not apply in zones where signs 
indicate no parking at any time and during snow-clearing operations.  
 
 

Extended hours at the Accès Montréal office 
 

Citizens will be informed as soon as the zone 1 vignette goes on sale. 
Exceptionally, the Outremont Accès Montréal office will remain open 
on Thursday and Friday evenings and on some Saturdays in late 
November and early December to allow residents to obtain a 
vignette. Hours and dates will be announced soon.  
 
We regret any inconvenience. 

----- 
 

For any question or assistance, call 514 261-3955 or write to: 
mobilite.durable@ville.montreal.qc.ca. 
 
You can also call 311 for information. 
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